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      Acton-Boxborough Regional Schools

Performing Arts Department

Mark W. Hickey, Director

 ABRHS, 36 Charter Rd., Acton, MA 01720

(978) 264-4700 X3415, email:  mhickey@abschools.org
June 6, 2018

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Next September we will be adding string ensemble to our Ensemble Enrichment period for all of our 5th and 6th grade students.  Once per week all of our 5th and 6th grade students will participate simultaneously in one of our three ensemble offerings at their school.  The ensembles include band, chorus, or string orchestra.  Students will be given a demonstration of instruments before school lets out and will be asked to choose one of the three ensembles to participate in.   
We have chosen to approach this opportunity in this way to ensure all 5th and 6th grade students have an opportunity to experience music in an ensemble setting.  Learning how to work together, to be a contributing member in a large group, develops many skills and is a special experience for our students.
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at mhickey@abschools.org, through the end of June (I will be retiring as of June 30), or Mr. George Arsenault (our new Director of Performing Arts!!) at garsenault@abschools.org after July 1.  
We look forward to seeing and hearing these talented 5th and 6th graders performing in our school ensembles!!

Thank You,

Mark Hickey

ABRSD

Director of Performing Arts

